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Glebe Field Centre 
Glebe Field Close 
Crich 
Derbyshire  
DE4 5EU 
 

 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF CRICH PARISH COUNCIL FINANCE 
COMMITTEE HELD ON MONDAY 24th November 2022 AT 10.30AM, 
IN GLEBE FIELD CENTRE 
 
F092/22 Present:  Cllrs: V Broom (Finance Chair), Cllr P Yorke (Council Chair) 
 M Lane (Council Vice Chair). 

In attendance: S Teece - Parish Clerk & RFO 
  

F093/22 TO NOTE ABSENCE 
 Cllrs R Walsh, M Baugh 
 
F094/22 DECLARATION OF MEMBERS INTERESTS   

a) To enable Members to declare the existence and nature of any Disclosable 
Pecuniary Interest they have in subsequent agenda items, in accordance with 
the Parish Council’s Code of Conduct. Interests that become apparent at a later 
stage in the proceedings may be declared at that time. 

b) To receive and approve requests for dispensation from members on matters in 
which they have a Disclosable Pecuniary Interest. 
Cllr R Walsh – Trustee of Glebe Field Centre 
 

F095/22  PUBLIC SPEAKING 

a) A period of 15 minutes will be made available for members of the public and 
members of the Council to comment on any matter. Speaking is limited to 3 
minutes per person and is at the discretion of the Chair. 
None 

b) If the Police Liaison Officer, a County or District Councillor is in attendance, 
they will be given the opportunity to raise any relevant matter. 
None 

 
 
F096/22   GRANTS AND DONATIONS 

Annual Community Groups Grant Scheme 
The application forms were issued on 31st August 2022, a notice put on the 
Parish Council website, and the notice board. The closing date is 31st October 
2022, however, this was then extended to 18th November 2022. 
 

The following amount in grants was recommended. 
Crich Youth Club  £400 
Crich Luncheon Club  £300 
Derbyshire Toy Library  £300 
Crich Crafters  £180 
Muddlealong  £200 
Fritchley Community Association   £300 

Tel:       01773 853928 
E-mail:  clerk@crich-pc.gov.uk 
Website:  www crich-pc.gov.uk 
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Glebe Field Centre  £700 
Crich Parish Well Dressing £216 
Total  £2596 
 
Of the £404 remaining, it was suggested this could be distributed later in the year, or carried 
forward to next year if not needed. 
 
Offering the grants twice a year instead of once was discussed. 
Resolved: To continue offering the grants once a year. This will make allocation of grant 
payments fair for all. We can assess the needs of each group and allocate according to the 
individual need. We only have a limited amount of money to allocate in grant payments. If we 
were to keep some money back for later in the year we may have to reduce the amount 
requested by each group during the first part of the year. 
 
Groups to be contacted who are providing personal bank account details with a view to them 
providing bank account details for the organisation. 

 
 
F097/22 NEXT MEETING 
 Please note, the meeting room may change in February 

13th February 2023 – 10.30am 
Room to be advised, Glebe Field Centre 

 
Meeting closed: 11:10am 


